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March 11, 2025 
 
 
 

Thank You Letter to a Business Partner 
 
 
 
Dear TopHotels Team, 
 
We would like to offer our gratitude towards you for long time relationships and support to provide great 
service and valuable information about our Resorts to our guests and Agents.  
 
We are also thankful for your professional skills and high-quality organization of educational program - 
Online Marathon Top Hotels 2025. This event helped to touristic industry with popularization of our chain 
Villa Resorts and also for Maldives’ destination.   
 
We hope this companionship with being fruitful for both the sides and it will reach a new height in the 
coming seasons. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Mohamed Azmeel 
Cluster Director of Sales 
 

 

 

  


